
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
Robberies 

025th District (Grand Central) 
 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to residents in the 025th District of three recent robberies on 
Beat 2534.  In these cases, multiple offenders approached the victims and 
announced a robbery. The offenders threatened the victims with a firearm and then 
took the victims’ personal property.  In two cases, the offenders were seen fleeing in 
a small white vehicle, possibly a Chevy. 
 
Incident times and locations are listed below: 

• 1700 Block of N Kostner on 11 Feb 16, at 6:55 PM (seen fleeing in small, white 
vehicle) 

• 4200 Block of W North Ave on 11 Feb 16, at 7:03 PM (seen fleeing in small, white 
vehicle) 

• 1600 Block of N Kedvale on 14 Feb 16, at 4:30 PM 

 
 
About the Offenders: 

• In the first two cases, two male black offenders are described as being 19-21 
years old, 5'08-6'02, with one having a tattoo on his face and the other 
wearing a ski mask. 

• In the third case, there are four offenders.  One is a male Hispanic 15-20 
years old, 5'05-5'10 wearing a ski mask.  There were 3 additional offenders all 
wearing ski masks. 

 
What you can do:  

• Always be aware of your surroundings 

• Report suspicious activity immediately 

• If you are confronted by an assailant remain calm  

• Remember any unique physical characteristics (i.e., scars, limp, acne, teeth) 

• Never pursue a fleeing assailant, provide the information to the police 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information  

• Dial 9-1-1 immediately and remain on scene when possible 
 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
RD# HZ148460, HZ148461, HZ151595 
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